
Announcements 

Friday, September 16, 2022 

A Day 

Good Morning Arrowhead! 

 

 
We’re Back!  You can come to the South Campus Library to work with the SASS Math 
Tutors.  Tutoring will be available most hours, from 1st hour through the end of 10th hour on 
Tuesday and Thursday in the back of the Library.  Stay on top of those math problems by 
working with a SASS math tutor starting today.  After school tutoring is available Wednesday 
only until 3 PM in the North Campus Library.   
 
Investment club will be having its first meeting next Monday on the 19th at 2:40-3:10 in room 
N145. 
 


